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For more economic or labor market data 
or to be added to this monthly email list, 
contact:  
 
Shaun Barrick, Workforce Analyst/Economist 
Cell: 503.396.7355 
E-mail: Shaun.barrick@employ.oregon.gov 
 
Want to keep up on the latest Oregon economic data?  
Visit our web site at www.QualityInfo.org 
Follow us on Twitter at: @OED_Research  

 
Graph of the Month 

  
This month we are comparing multiple jobholders in Oregon to the 
U.S. While Oregon has typically had a higher number of multiple job-
holders than the U.S. average, 2022 saw a reversal of that trend. The 
number of multiple jobholders has been decreasing in Oregon since 
2020. To learn more about multiple jobholders in 2022, check out this 
recent article on QualityInfo.org. 

  

Key Takeaways 
  

Unemployment rates decreased across the region in March, though 
they remain higher than they were in March 2022. Industry gains and 
losses continue to be a mixed bag, with leisure and hospitality gaining 
jobs in Clatsop County while losing jobs in Columbia, Lincoln, and 
Tillamook counties. However, one area that is less of a mixed bag is 
seasonally adjusted nonfarm employment as a whole. Every county in 
the region, except Columbia, added jobs in March.  
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